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Welcome visit of the New Chargé d’Affaires a.i. of the 

Embassy of the Republic of Iraq  

20 August 2018, Vienna – Austria 

 

On 20 August 2018 the Secretary General of the Austro-Arab Chamber of Commerce (AACC) Eng. 

Mouddar KHOUJA was honoured by a welcome visit of H.E. Dr. Usama Abdelsaheb Mohsen AL 

NASHY, the newly appointed Chargé d’Affaires a.i. of the Embassy of the Republic of Iraq to Austria, 

accompanied by diplomats.  

After a warm welcome and introduction, H.E. Dr. AL NASHY and SG KHOUJA talked about 

opportunities to intensify the economic cooperation between Austria and Iraq. They discussed 

possibilities of supporting a professional land survey and geographical map of the damaged areas in 

Iraq that were returned to the hands of the Iraqi central government only recently.  

The Secretary General also invited H.E. Dr. NASHY to the upcoming “10th Arab-Austrian Economic 

Forum” - Conference on: Energy Transition – Urban Technology and Sustainable Cities - New 

Opportunities for International Cooperation and Partnerships” on 1st October 2018 in Vienna, and 

asked for joint efforts and mutual cooperation regarding the invitations sent to official 

representatives from Iraq to attend this special event. 

 

 


